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For information about safety measures in place 

at Aspire schools, please go to the Aspire 

website by clicking on the icon: 

               
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

PHOTO: Outdoor learning on an Autumn day. Making toast on an 

open fire just like in the story, Goodnight Mr Tom. 

 
Outdoor Learning                                                          We 

are looing forward to an outside classroom structure 

being built in the school grounds ready for the 

Spring Term. This will provide shelter and a base for 

outdoor learning lessons.  Please ensure your child 

has wellies and waterproofs in school for these 

sessions. Teachers will be sending out information to 

clarify the timetabling of these sessions for the 

Spring Term. 

Christmas Events 

Here are some key dates for your diaries: 

Tuesday 7th December, 2:45pm – FONS 

pre-loved Christmas Jumper Sale in the 

school hall. 

Wed 15th December- Christmas Dinner and 

Christmas Jumper Day 

Friday 17th December, 3:15pm – End of 

Term (No after school Wrap Around club) 

You should have also received a letter 

about your child’s Christmas production 

and how to go about getting tickets for the 

events. At this stage, we are hopeful we 

can welcome you into school in person, 

provided you can demonstrate your 

Covid-19 status in one of the following 

ways: 

A negative lateral flow test taken on the 

day of your visit or proof of natural 

immunity (positive PCR test within the last 

six months and you have reached the end 

of your isolation period). 

Sadly, a number of local events such as 

the Newquay Lantern Parade and the 

Christian Aid Concert have had to be 

cancelled this year due to COVID. We 

have contingency plans in place to record 

the school performances if Covid rates 

force us to do so. We are hopeful this will 

not be the case. 

As always, we will do our best to minimise 

disruption on behalf of the children and 

ensure lots of positive experiences. 

Children in Need & Charity Fundraising 

Children and staff enjoyed supporting          

Children in Need last Friday with a non-uniform 

day and a dancing conga. We hope you enjoyed 

seeing some of the photos through our media 

feeds. 

  

Thank you to those of you 

who were willing and able 

to make a donation at this 

time. If everyone gives a 

little bit, it adds up to a 

great deal and can really 

make a positive difference. 

 Our next charity event will be Number Day on 

Friday 4th February, raising funds for the NSPCC. 

Further information will be shared nearer the time. 

Year 6 leading the school in a group dance as part of our 

Children in Need event. 

http://www.nansledanschool.org/web
http://www.aspireacademytrust.org/1434/coronavirus-covid-19

